
 

Announcement 

-Recovery of the Embassy telephone line – 

 

11th April 2024 

Embassy of Japan in Greece 

The Embassy of Japan in Greece is announcing that the technical issues, which it 

has been facing since 10th April 2024 to its telephone line system, have been restored. 

All telephone numbers, including the central number for inquiries  

(+30) 210-670-9900 is again available for both office hours, as well as any other hours. 

Thank you for your understanding. 


